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Miranda Benson2

From: Personal <posorski@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 11:09 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Cc: Kylie Bagley; Marcella Maes
Subject: Re: El Paso County Planning - Posters ready for pick-up. MS-22-008

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hello Miranda, 
 
Posters are up. 
 
Be Well, 
 
Pawel  
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Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jun 14, 2023, at 3:35 PM, PCD Hearings <pcdhearings@elpasoco.com> wrote: 

  
Hello,  
  
RE: MS-22-008 Ivilo Minor Subdivision 
  
The posters for Notice of Public Hearing required for Planning Commission hearing on 7/6/2023 
and Board of County Commissioners hearing on 8/1/2023 are ready for pick-up at the EPC Planning 
& Community Development office at 2880 International Cir., Ste 110. Business hours are Mon-Fri 
7:30 A.M. to 4:30 P.M. Posters should be posted to property before 6/22/2023, the affidavit (included 
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with poster) can be signed and notarized while in the office, and verification photographs of the 
poster on the property should be emailed to PCDHEARINGS@elpasoco.com.  
  
Thank you, 
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Miranda Benson  
Administrative Technician  
El Paso County Planning & Community Development  
2880 International Circle, Ste. 110  
719-520-7940  
https://planningdevelopment.elpasoco.com/  

  
  


